Villas of Oak Pointe Fall Newsletter September, 2024

Please check all your sprinkler heads that are near the pathways. If you have any issues due to the work that was done, please contact the board as soon as possible.

Let's give an enormous thank you to Barb Sullivan, Meg Graff and their helpers Tom Sullivan and Gary Riling for the beautiful fall decorations at our front entrance. They designed, they shopped, they planted, and they watered! We cannot thank you enough. If you would like to be part of the Villas beautification projects, please let us know.

Villas Website – If you need assistance with logging into our website, contact Marsha Choley at marsha.choley@gmail.com.

Boats – The boats are scheduled to go into storage on October 18. The Boat Committee needs one or two volunteers to work with Brett Ellis on maintenance and repairs. **After** nine years, Jack Sawka is stepping down from his position as Authorize User Coordinator. If you are interested in taking his place, please let us know. Thank you Jack for your time and keeping us honest!

Social Committee Events

September 29 – Golf Outing – Huron Meadows Golf Course at 8765 Hammel Rd, Brighton at 1:00 pm. 9 hole scramble with cart. Dinner at Zukey Lake Tavern 5011 Girard Dr., Pinckney. RSVP and payment required by 9/23. Questions – call Jann Felske 248-946-2657.

Save the Date – **Holiday Luncheon** – December 8.

Architectural Committee — In the next few weeks each homeowner will receive their approved color palette packet. We will maintain a master set, but please keep this information for your records. Special thanks to Alyce Riemenschneider, Meg Graff, Carlene Reinhold and Lois Yardley.

Projects:

Walking Paths – Paths have been replaced/repaired. Rubber crack filling and seal coating are scheduled for the spring.

Road repairs have been completed.

Entrance Sign — Repairs are near completion and sign should be re-installed within the next week or so.

Tree/Stomp Removal is schedule to begin this week.

Remember, if you have any questions or suggestions, don't hesitate to reach out to any member of the Villas board.

Board of Directors